
It is with great pleasure that I write to the U.S. Forest Service to encourage you to permit the 

proposed activities outlined by Perpetua Resources during this public input process. This project 

could help restore Stibnite, secure an American source of antimony and strengthen our nation’s 

supply chains. 

Perpetua Resources has developed a plan to provide our nation with a domestic supply of antimony 

and protect the environment in the process. Perpetua is mindful of its impact and has designed its 

project to meet or exceed environmental thresholds. For example, modeling in the SDEIS showed 

the Operations Area Boundary would not exceed the National Ambient Air Quality Standards and 

mercury, nitrogen and sulfur would fall below significant impact levels. I believe Perpetua Resources 

can strike the balance of mining the materials we need safely, while also protecting and restoring 

the environment. 

The Stibnite Gold Project has been under federal review for the last six years. That has given 

regulators and the public plenty of time to review the company's plan. I know this project will 

transform an area in need of environmental repair and secure a domestic supply of antimony. It is 

for all of these reasons that I encourage you to move the Stibnite Gold Project forward. 

Mircea Sofronie 


